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 Sunday in Ordinary 

Time Year A  

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat 25th    7.30pm Cyril Liddy, Lislea. 1st anniversary 
    Larry Walsh, Ennis Road, 1st anniversary, his sisters Bríd and Mary O’Brien, Ralahine and his  
    brother John whose anniversaries occur at this time. 
Sun 26th   11.00am Yvonne Casey, Kilkee 
    Gerard Doyle, The Green. 1st anniversary 
Mon 27th   10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue 28th 10.00am Daily Mass  
    7.00pm Living & Deceased members of Apostolic Work 
Wed 29th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Thur 30th   10.00am   Daily Mass  
Fri 31st   10.00am Daily Mass 
    7.30pm All Saints 
Sat 1st   7.30pm Michael Frawley, Kilnasoolagh Park. 1st anniversary 
    Mary Anne McNamara, Carnakilla 
    Patrick Moynihan, Ballycar 
    Daniel Glendon, Ennis Road. 
Sun 2nd   11.00am Teresa Keane, Ballygireen 
    Anna and Kevin Burke, Ballycar 
    Jimmy and Emily Conheady, Knocknagun their daughter Eileen Blythe 
Wells 
Sat     25th   6.30pm Maureen Callinan, Urlanmore 
Sun    26th 10.00am Sunday Mass  
Sat  1st   10.00am All Saints   
    6.30pm Weekend Mass 
Sun  2nd  10.00am Sunday Mass 
Carrigerry  
Sun   26th  9.00am John Roche, Shannon, his son Gerald and daughter-in-law Brenda 
Sat   1st 9.00am All Saints 
Sun   2nd 9.00am Sunday Mass  

Blessing of graves  
for November 

 

Sun 2nd Nov: 
After 11.00am Mass -  
Priest’s cemetery 
 
2.00pm: Kilnasoolagh/ Ballycar Killeen 
2.30pm: Kilmaleery/ Fenloe 
3.00pm: Kilconroy 
3.30pm: Clonloghan 
 
2.00pm: Shannon Priests in Lemenagh 
 
Sun 9th Nov: 
2.00pm: Bunratty 
2.30pm: Drumline 
3.00pm: Lemenagh 

Fatima Hour 
The Rosary will be recited continually from 2-3pm on  
Saturday 1st November and on the 1st Saturday of each month 

Apostolic Work 
Will hold their annual mass for the living and deceased members of 
their society on Tuesday evening at 7pm in Newmarket Church.  
A meeting will be held after mass 

November Envelopes with lists to remember our beloved dead 
are available in the church porches during the week. 

Matt Talbot Novena – Shannon 
The fifth session of the annual Novena praying for all suffering or sharing in the 
life of addictions, takes place this Tuesday October 28th at 7pm, in SS John & 
Paul Church, Shannon.  The Preacher will be Fr, Robert McCabe CF, Army 
Chaplain, Gormanstown, Co. Meath.  The Novena can be viewed each week 
live on line at shannonparish.ie where petitions can also be sent to the special 
online petition form. A warm welcome awaits all. Please tell your friends. 



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

Community Centre News. 
As we enter the month of November it is time to remember those whose hard work over the years provided Newmarket-on-Fergus with such a 
fantastic facility. The recent passing of Fr. Tim Tuohy is a reminder to us all of the tremendous work he did in Newmarket-on-Fergus together 
with a loyal bunch of such as Michael O'Leary (Limerick road), Fergie Marren, Brendan Collins, Larry Kennedy, Jimmy Cusack, Mi-
chael (Marshal) McMahon and Christy Duggan, all who have gone to their eternal reward. We are also marking the anniversary of Mar-
tin Connaughton who died suddenly a year ago.  
 

Usage of the Centre has increased in the last two years. We now have fitness classes to suit all requirements, Dawn Kilmartin is going to add a 
second class to her popular Monday night class. The Costello school have added an adult step dancing class at 7pm on Monday.  On Tuesday and 
Thursday there is Martin Duggan's Fergus keep fit class and also on Tuesday there is Hip Hop dancing for children. On Friday nights Beavers 
(children age 6 to 8) Cubs (age 9 to 11) and Scouts (age 12 to 15) take over the Centre from 6pm to 8.30pm. We would love to provide Set danc-
ing, Sean nos dancing or ball room dancing on Thursday. If you can teach any of those or any other class we would love to hear from you. There 
is also Karate on Tuesdays and the regular ICA and Gun Club meetings. Hall bookings are now handled buy Fiona O'Brien Maxwell. The number 
for bookings is  087 7761882 and voice mail messages are checked daily at 6pm. Geraldine Hansbury has taken over the PRO role and you should 
see lots of Facebook posts from her in the coming months. We will also be promoting our sponsors through facebook. 
 

Since the current board took over in 2012 and they face the constant task of maintaining a large complex which consists of the main sports hall, 
the original Temperance Hall, the handball courts, the scout hall and two meeting rooms. € 40,000 has been spent on repairs in the last two years 
and there is still € 11,000 which needs to be spent to fix a leaking flat roof, the gutters on the handball courts and the drylining of the main corri-
dor. Rental income and the proceeds from the regular Bingo cover the running costs and repay the Credit Union loan for the repairs. We need 
additional support in the next two month to complete this phase of the refurbishment.  
 

If one person from every house in the parish attended bingo one night between now and Christmas we would be able to carry out the essential 
repairs. The annual Sponsored Bingo is on Wed November 12th and € 500 is added to the regular weekly prize fund of € 1,600. There is also a 
Jackpot which at the time of going to press stands at € 3,750. We are very grateful to the businesses in Newmarket-on-Fergus who continue to 
sponsor the community centre and we hope the public support them with their custom. By supporting each other we can make a real difference.  
 

We need your support over the next two months. Come to Bingo on any Wednesday at 8.30pm, have a great night out (and no hangover) meet 
your neighbours, maybe win a few euros play you part in maintaining this critical facility for the community. 

C.L.G. Cora Chaitlin 2014 A.G.M. 
The Annual General Meeting of C.L.G. Cora Chaitlin 2014, 
will take place on Sunday Nov 16th. @ 5.30pm, in The Club-
house.  Any adult member who has not received a letter in the 
post with  "Officer Nomination Form" and "Motions Form" 
can you please contact the following: by email to 
teresa.ryan@syncreon.com or call 086 8519844 /   
 info@pat-keogh.com  or call 087 2569022.   
Please return motions/nominations by Sunday Nov 9th. 
 
GAA Halloween Party. 
All GAA Under 6’s, 8’s and 10’s boys and girls are invited to 
an end-of-season fancy-dress Halloween Party in Newmarket-
on-Fergus Community Centre.  
Party’s on Bank Holiday Monday 27th October 6.00 to 7.30.  
Special thanks to all children parents and coaches for making 
2014 such a great year. 
 

 ***** 
 

Halloween Gamble! Halloween Gamble! Halloween Gamble! Halloween Gamble!     

The going strong will hold their annual Halloween 
gamble in O’Neills on Tuesday 28th October @ 

8.30pm. All are welcome. 
 

 ***** 
 

Shannon Christmas Market will take place on the 27th of 
November in St. Senan's School Corrib Drive, Drumgeely 
from 5PM to 9PM. All handmade crafts and Christmas items 
are welcome. If you are interested in show casing your prod-
uct at this event please contact the committee on 0863085338. 

***** 
 

Next meeting of Clare Parkinson’s Support Group 
takes place on Friday 31st of October at Carrigoran Day 
Centre from 10.00am to 1.00pm. For all Parkinson’s pa-
tients and their carers. New members welcome.  
Contact Valerie Vaughan 061 368100’ 

St Vincent de Paul / Local Helpline 
086 3024238 

Please leave a short message plus your contact details  
and a member of the society will call you back 

Newmarket-on-Fergus Community Centre 
Up-coming Bingo Events 

 Halloween Bingo 
30 Bracks as spot prizes & 
Special Raffle prizes.Fancy 
Dress optional...Prize for best 
costume Special Family Dis-
count:  4 single books for € 35 

 

  
Community Centre Spon-
sored Bingo 
€ 500 in Additional prize 
money 
Special Raffle prizes 
  

 

  
Carrigoran House Sponsored 
Bingo 
In aid of Alzheimer's and 
Elderly Care 

 

  
December 3rd, 10th and 17th 

Lots of free Spot prizes each night  PLUS Special Raffle & 
Hampers. NO BINGO on DECEMBER 24th 

Special Bingo on Saturday December 27th at 8.30pm 
NEW YEARS EVE Bingo on December 31st. 

Free After Bingo Party until 00.15am 

  
Wednesday October 29th 

@ 8.30pm 
Jackpot Now € 3,750 

 
 

  
Wed. November 12th 

@ 8.30pm 
  

  
Wed November 26th 

@ 8.30pm 
  

Spooky Family Halloween Fun! Sun and Mon, 

26th and 27th, 1-5pm. Haunted house, spooky 

dune buggy spin, pony rides, archery and 

more www.imecofarm.com Clarecastle 


